Landau Forte Academy Greenacres .

Our Academy Newsletter: 8th $eptember 2023

Welcome Back = The children have had a good start
to the new academic year. Thank you for ensuring that they
look smart and are prepared for the Academy day. Please can
you name all uniform so we can quickly re-unite any lost item

with their owner.

Roald Dahl = 1o celebrate our Roald Dahl week, next
week, we will be having a dress up day on Friday 15"
September.

Class dOiO" == |n school we have introduced a new
reward system for positive behaviour. The children are
awarded dojos during the day which build up over time.
Alongside the reward system, class dojo will give us the
opportunity to share what the children have been doing in class
within a safe online platform.

The children have started using class dojo and the staff have
started to send links so that parents can connect to class dojo.
This will be a way you can communicate directly to your child’s
class teacher. As we move to class dojo we will be closing the
facebook pages by the end of September.

Attendance

In support of
o2¢ Guide
8 Dogs

Lichfield Rock Choir

inn us for a fabulous evening of entertainment by
Lichfield Rock Choir, as we raise funds for Guide Dogs

At The Coton Centre
Comberford Road
Tamworth B79 9AA

Saturday 30 September 2023

at 7.30pm (doors open at 6.45pm)

Mobility aid access <

Tickets £5 each - includes Lucky Ticket draw.
Refreshments on sale during interval.

Tickets available via
Tamworth Fundraising Group for Guide Dogs
on Facebook

Tel: 01827 67805

Or email — Guidedog.fundraising@gmail.com
for further information on where YOu can purchase
your tickets.

Sponsored by:

Twinnedit
@ i

The Guide Dogs for the Blind Asseciation is a comuany limited
Luarantoe and a registeced charity In Lngland ard \'i’;{ES (7096?7)
and Scatiand (S0038979) GO6AD 9522

The school gates open at 8.45am. It is lovely to see so many eager faces waiting for the gates to open.

Please ensure your child is here promptly as registers are being taken at 8.55am.

The DFE have sent guidance asking if parents can make dentist and optician appointments out of the school day. There
are a large number of these appointments being arranged on the last day of each half term. Please try to avoid this.

It is important that children are on time because they miss the start of the lesson which distresses many of our children.

Your help with this would be greatly appreciated.

¢

g} 15/09/23 — Roald Dahl Dress up day

04/10/23 — Open Morning 9.30am or 11.00am

06/10/23 — Yr 5 Space Centre Trip

11/10/23 — Parents’ Evening 6.00pm—8.00pm
12/10/23 — Parents’ Evening 4.00pm—6.00pm




